
Todd County Schools Aftercare Program 

Attention Parents:  

We are preparing for the 2018 -19 school 
year aftercare program. We are now 
securing spots for the upcoming school year.  

If you are interested in securing a spot, please complete 
a form and return it to the Todd County Board of 
Education. The deadline is Friday, May 25.  

Forms are available at area businesses, the Todd County 

Board of Education and can be printed from the Todd 

County Schools website. (todd.kyschools.us)

There is an enrollment fee of $25. This fee can be paid 

now to TCBOE in order to secure a spot for the 2018-19 

school year.   

If you have any questions, please contact Alicia Smith or 

Shelly Gammon at 270-265-2436.  

http://todd.kyschools.us

